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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
School Closure 
 
Unfortunately, due to problems with the heating and flooding in the school, our school had to remain 
closed today.  Housing and Technical Services have been on site to try to resolve the problem and it 
is expected that the school will re-open as normal on Tuesday, 8th December.  Any changes to this 
situation will be posted on our social media or on South Lanarkshire Council’s website. 
 
Please accept my sincere apologies for any inconvenience caused, however this situation was outwith 
our control.  All pupil absences will be recorded as Exceptional Closure and so this will not affect your 
child’s attendance record in any way.   
 
Thanking you in advance for your understanding and patience. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

Linda Callender 
Head Teacher 

 


